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Mr. Atwater, B.A,, ’o7, has received a well-deserved promotion.  Mr. At-
water has been appointed head of the missing letter department in the Post Office
-at Ottawa.

W. 5. Cram, B.A,, is in charge of the High School at Yorkton, Sask. Wal-
dron is the first principal the High School at Yorkton has had.

Mr. Robert Ross, ‘08, was in the city for the past two weeks, and visited
Queen’s.  Dr. Ross, along with Dr. H. A. Connolly, M.A.—business manager of
the JOURNAL, '06-"07—is in the Western Hospital, Montreal.

R. Jeffery, B.Sc., ‘08, and J. Jeffery, B.Sc., 'o8, came down from Hamilton to
spend Thanksgiving with friends in the city.

We are sorry to hear that Dr. J. C. Byres, ‘08, is in the General Hospital
with typhoid fever, and hope to see him up again soon.

J. R. McCaskill, who has been in the General Hospital, is back at classes in
Theology again.

In the results of the Ontario Medical Council examinations, the JournaL was
glad to see the names of the following graduates: Dr. R. K. Patterson, '06: Dr. A.
Donevan, B.A,, '07; Dr. W. Beggs, B.A., '08; Dr. A. MacDonald, ’o8.

Dr. Dan McLellan, B.A,, "66; is practising in Winnipeg.

Dr. G. H. V. Hunter, ‘08, has charge of the smallpox patients in the Isolation
Hospital at Fort Henry.

A. D. Cornett, B.A,, ‘07, has returned to Queen’s and entered Theology.

Mr. Sarkis Manoukian, having completed his studies in Theology at Queen’s,
‘has left for his home in Turkey-in-Asia.




